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Karakia Tīmatanga: Led by Paul McMahon.    
 

The agenda was dealt with in the following order. 

1. Apologies Ngā Whakapāha   

Apologies for absence from Tim Baker and Kelly Barber, early departure from Alex Hewison and 

lateness from Celeste Donovan.   
 

Celeste Donovan arrived at 3.33pm.  

 

2. New Brighton Marine Parade Street Renewal Project 

 Council Officers in attendance provided the Board with an overview of the two scheme options to 

be taken to public consultation. 

After questions and feedback from members, the Chairperson thanked staff for their presentation.  

Presentation uploaded to the Hub. Refer Trim 24/671852. 
 

 Attachments 

A Marine Parade CRAF Street Renewal Presentation    

 
The meeting adjourned between 4.20pm to 4.22pm.  

 
Alex Hewison left the meeting at 4.21pm during the adjournment.  

 

Yani Johanson left the meeting at 4.26pm and returned at 4.28pm during consideration of item 3.  
 

3. Potential stopping of selected roads in the Ōtākaro Avon River Corridor  

 Council Officer in attendance provided the Board with an overview of proposed road closures 

within the residential red zone.  

Following questions from members, and feedback from the Burwood East Residents’ Association 
who were in attendance, the Board provided staff with a steer to consult with local sports groups, 

neighbours and FENZ.  

The Chairperson thanked staff for their presentation.  

Presentation uploaded to the Hub. Refer Trim: 24/671860. 

 Attachments 

A Potential Road Stopping - OARC    
  

 

Karakia Whakamutunga: Led by Paul McMahon.   

 

Meeting concluded at 4.59pm. 
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